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The Alumni Association of Kidderpore College organized a grand Alumni Meet on 24.9.2022 

in Room No 9 of the College building. All the members of the Alumni Association present on 

that day shared their experiences in the College and disclosed the details of their present 

employment. They shared their necessary details with the Convenor of the Alumni Association 

Dr. Itu Singh. The teachers of the College were also present in the meeting. The following 

issues were discussed in the Alumni Meet: 

1. The alumni of the College pledged to maintain contact with the College authority and 

the teachers to assist and enrich the College in every possible way. 

2. They decided to actively participate in the Blood Donation Camp that was due to be 

organized in the month of May to meet the scarcity of blood during the intensely hot 

summer season. 

3. They promised to assist the Institution financially whenever required as per their ability.  

4. They also resolved to wholeheartedly extend their support to the Institution at the time 

of NAAC visit. 



5. They decided to organize a picnic in the month of November to strengthen the bonds 

of unity, friendship and solidarity among them. 

 

Finally the Aumni Meet ended with all of them thanking the teachers of Kidderpore  

College particularly the Convenor of Alumni Association Dr. Itu Singh and Joint 

Convenor Prof. Sudha Gaud for inviting them to the College and organizing this grand 

Alumni Meet. 

As per the promise made they organized the picnic in November, 2022. 

 

 


